
Radical Minds Announces Its Sponsorship of
Team India in Homeless World Cup 2024

Homeless World Cup 2024

Radical Minds is proud to announce that

we are sponsoring and supporting the

Homeless World Cup 2024 Soccer

tournament, which will be held in Seoul

South Korea.

GURGAON, HARYANA, INDIA,

September 13, 2024 /

EINPresswire.com/ -- Radical Minds is

thrilled to join hands with Slum Soccer

to support the upcoming Homeless

World Cup 2024 - and is proud to

sponsor Team India. The tournament is

all geared up to take place in Seoul,

South Korea, from September 21st to

28th. For Radical Minds, a company

committed to promoting and driving

change for good, this isn’t just a

sponsorship but also a testament to their belief that sports can transform lives and help build

more inclusive communities.

All that You Need to Know About the Homeless World Cup

The Homeless World Cup is a revolutionary event with the potential to drive change beyond the

conventional football tournaments. It was brought to life with the mission to inspire millions of

sports enthusiasts and change the lives of people grappling with homelessness - and now, it

poses a powerful stage for inclusion. Every year the tournament hosts teams from around the

world, bringing together players who have been affected by marginalization, adversity and other

challenges. 

Supporting the Vision of Slum Soccer

Radical Minds is excited as it joins forces with Slum Soccer in its journey to reinforce positive

impact on many lives through football. Slum Soccer is known for its commitment to empowering

http://www.einpresswire.com


marginalized communities and uses football as a tool to inspire and uplift individuals

experiencing homelessness.

This tournament puts the focus on Slum Soccer’s belief that sports can break barriers, foster

inclusivity, and offer renewed hope to those facing significant life challenges.

Team India’s Quest of Resilience and Empowerment

The Homeless World Cup is a platform for Team India to represent their country on a global

stage. Each player in the team will have a unique story to tell, having faced challenges like

homelessness. The tournament has not only helped these athletes hone their football skills but

also gain confidence and a sense of purpose.

Radical Minds urges everyone to be all cheers as Team India plays in the Homeless World Cup

2024. Throughout the tournament, the team at Radical Minds will keep everyone posted with

updates, highlights, and more from Team India’s journey.

We Have Joined the Movement, Have You? 

This event exemplifies a strong reminder for all of us to play the role in supporting marginalized

communities and creating more and more scope for positive impact.

Radical Minds remains dedicated to making a difference through more such partnerships and

initiatives and is truly honored to support teams that have set out in their pursuit of something

big.
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